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CAUTION:External email.

Dear Chairman Conway and other members of the Select Committee on Pension Policy

I am asking you to recommend a permanent COLA for Pers1 retirees with a legislative
pathway for it to commence. Also asking an Adhoc COLA for July 2023.

Inflation rates are making it difficult for us retirees to thrive in this economy 

Thank you.
Kristine Kraig
LD22 voter, RPEC member krisrine.kraig@gmail.com 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
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